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Republicans Call for Special Election for Secretary of State  

  

Madison, WI – Rep. Karen Hurd (R – Fall Creek) along with her fellow legislative Republicans 

called for a special election for the recently vacated office of Secretary of State.  Legislative 

Republicans brought forward a joint resolution (SJR 21) that calls on Governor Evers to hold a 

special election for the statewide office.  The resolution passed both the Assembly and Senate on 

a partisan vote, with all Democrats voting against the election. “The people’s voice must be 

heard in the form of a statewide election to best reflect the will of the people. With 45 months 

remaining in the term, we hereby call on Governor Evers to hold a statewide election for 

Secretary of State.”  

  

###  

The 68th Assembly District includes portions of Eau Claire, Chippewa, and Clark Counties including the 

communities of Altoona, Fall Creek, Augusta, Fairchild, Greenwood, Owen, Withee, Thorp, Cadott, 

Boyd, Stanley, the Town of Lafayette, and parts of Eau Claire.  

  

  

    


